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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

May 8, 2018 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

VISITORS 
Dave Stanford, Ted Romaine, Linda Kraeft 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor 

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Larry Milano 

Ryan Hatley 

Ernest Peoples 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Wayne Carter, Property Maintenance Supervisor 

Bryan Lambert, Police Chief 

Amanda Bowers, Assistant Town Clerk 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the public hearing to comments regarding the proposed fiscal 

year 2018/2019 budget. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

None. 

 

Almond discussed amendments that were made as a result of the April 26th budget retreat. 

 $14,000 added to C/O-Community Cleanup for Falls Median 

 $2,000 added to Parks Maintenance for Bike Racks 

 $500 added Information Technology for online survey 

 $5,000 added to Advertising/Tourism for Economic Developer 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Harwood called for a motion to adjourn the May 8, 2018 public hearing. 

Motion: Chambers 

Second: Hatley 

Vote: Passed/Unanimous 

 

Minutes approved June 12, 2018 


